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1) The following is an announcement of free legal consultation for women
Hiratsuka City will hold a free legal consultation for women on Monday, January 27. Women
lawyers are available to discuss issues related to marital relations, such as parental rights and
child support. Hours are

9:30, 10:20, 11:10, 12:50, 1:40pm, 2:30pm, and 3:20pm. If you would like to book by FAX,
please write your name, telephone number, and desired time, and send to 0463-21-9756. If you
wish to make an application by phone, please call 0463-21-9861.

2) Next is the information on Shonan Hiratsuka Fureai Market.

On Sunday, January 26th, 2025, Shonan Hiratsuka Fureai Market will be held at
Oroshiuri-ichiba which is the wholesale market in Shinomiya 1-7 in Hiratsuka City,
Vegetables in season and fresh fish are available. It will be held even in the rain.

For further information, please call to Sangyo Shinko-ka at 0463-21-9758. In the morning of
the event, call at 090-3215-0106.

3) Next is about the concert at the “Western-style house in Hachimanyama

On Wednesday, January 15, a free concert will be held at the Western-style house in
Hachimanyama. From 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., there will be a “Concert on Sweets” and from
2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., a “Sunlight Concert” will be held.

For more information on the program and performers, please visit the Hiratsuka City website.
The maximum number of participants is 60 on a first-come, first-served basis. For inquiries,
please call 0463-35-7114.

4) Next is the announcement of sports classes starting in February!

Hiratsuka City will be holding various sports classes like “aquabics”,” underwater gymnastics”
and so on to improve health of the citizens. For more detailed information on the dates, fees,
and other details of each class, please visit the website of the “Community Development
Foundation”. For inquiries, please call the “Community Development Foundation” at
0463-35-0102. The deadline for application is Wednesday, January 15. Applications can also be

made through the foundation's website.



